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From The Head of College

15 May 2017
Public Invitation to Attend the College Public Apology and Liturgy of Sorrow and Hope

St Stanislaus College is planning to hold a Public Apology and Liturgy of Sorrow and Hope on Friday
16 June 2017.

We do so with a shared acknowledgement that the abuse of children and young people was a
failure of the Mission of the College which seeks to open the eyes, minds and hearts of our
students to God’s loving presence in their lives.

Itis our hope and intention that the Apology and Liturgy may offer one step in the healing process
for survivors, as well as for their families and friends.

We issue this invitation to survivors, their family and friends as well as to members of the
community.

Details are as follows:

Public Apology and Liturgy of Sorrow and Hope
Friday 16 June 2017
Performing Arts Centre
St Stanislaus College Bathurst
(entrance top of Bentinck Street)
pm
followed by supper

Please RSVP if you are able to attend with the number of people joining you. Please RSVP to Head
of College Secretary, hocsec@stannies.com or 02 6331 4177 by Monday 12 June 2017.

Please note that this occasion will be media free.

Fr Greg Brett CM Dr Anne Wenham
Provincial Head of College
Congregation of the Mission (contact: head@stannies.com)
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